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Dear fellow members and friends, 
 
 Here we go again, another full calendar of things to do and we are off to 
a good start. We had a good turnout at our Spring Rendezvous and 
tryout in Morehead and as usual, all of the club members up there were 
great hosts. Our auction netted the Corps almost $1,500.00. Thank you 
to all of the donors and bidders. This money helps keep us going. 34 guys 
shot their first tryouts including 6 new member prospects which I will 
highlight in bold font. The results of the first tryout are as follows; 
Alan Woeste 183 5x          Sean Gaddie  165 x            Chuck Barnhart 
Tim Marsh 183 x                David Hitchner 162 x         Dan Bishop 
Charlie Burton 178 2x       Bud Diehl 159 2x                Scott Maynard 
Bobby Means 178 2x         Scott Musick 156               John Bloemer 
Bem Richards 177 2x         Archie Hillard 153 x           Wayne May 
Harry Marsh 171 2x           Bill McGinnis 153               Kevin Steele 
Tim Foster 170 4x              Rick Prater 152 3x              Bob Baker 
Ron Winfield 169 3x          Randy Henderson 150       Albert Moreland 
Harold Moore 169 x          Carl King 149 x                    Bob Grim 
Robbie McMillen 166        Devin Moreland 149          James Scala 
Wrapping up the field were, Ronnie Gray, Jeremy Gray, Burton Wright, 
and Wayne Wiegand. 
 One week later 6 Corps members travelled to Gettysburg Pa. to defend 
the honor of our Commonwealth and the South, with pretty much the 
same result as 4 July, 1863. Fortunately there were no casualties. If you 
ever get the chance to participate in one of these Spring Interstate 



shoots you won’t regret it. Our friends in the north are wonderful hosts 
and there is plenty to see and do while up there. 
 Looking Forward. Here is our calendar for the summer. 
June 25th, the 2nd annual Wayne Jenkins Memorial Table Shoot. 10:00am 
at the Morehead range. Cost $20.00. 
July 16th, the Annual Kentucky Cup Match at the Morehead Range. This 
years’ match will include a fundraiser for Cancer research. Shootin’ for 
the Taa-Taas’. 
August 7th, the 3rd Annual Ky. Corps Blanket Shoot at Lloyd Area WMR 
near Crittenden. 
August 27th, the 2nd Annual Ky. Corps Kentucky Woods Walk Challenge at 
Bluegrass Sportsmans’ Club, near Wilmore. 
 There’s plenty for us to do. Stock up on flints. 
 Second Tryouts. The deadline for turning in your second tryout is 
August 31st. Please get me your scores before that date. Remember, 
probationary members and new member candidates are required to 
turn in their second set of scores. 
 Boys, I’m getting tired of writing this newsletter. Election of officers 
comes in October. Will one of you out there PLEASE conspire to 
overthrow the President of the Corps? Accuse him of cheating or 
spending us into bankruptcy or philandering or anything, I don’t care. I 
would really like to return to regular old member status and that’s all. 
Think about it, O.K.? 
 Passages; In April we lost Curt Combs. In the past I have tried to speak  
fondly and sympathetically about the passing of a member or friend. As 
of this writing, proper words don’t seem to come. All I can say is that I 
loved Curt like a brother. I’ll bet a lot of you did too.   
 Too many good-byes. 
 
See you at Friendship! 
 
Wayne 


